
Kiveton Park Medical Practice  
Patient Participation Group Minutes 

19th April 2018 
 

Attending: Keith Emsden (chair), Ron Law, Sandra Williams, Jean Hirst, Mike Brabbs, Becky Clowes 

(minutes). 

Apologies: Helen Greer-Waring, Alicia Higgins, Barry Winterbottom, Marsha Raynes 

1. Previous minutes:  

The minutes of the meeting dated 21st February were approved by Ron Law and Mike Brabbs. 

2. Treasurers report:  

The PPG has received an anonymous donation of £100; the donator would like this to be used to buy 

some equipment the surgery needs. Becky will find out and report back. 

3. News from the Surgery: 

 Dr Sarah Yacomeni has now become a partner. 

 Dr Gillian Turner does on maternity leave next week, so will be covered by Dr Wasim Kazi. 

4. 50/50 Club for CRY: 

 Helen has put together some information about the 50/50 club for CRY.  

 This will be for staff and friends of the surgery.  

 We will need 50 people before we start, people can put in £2 a month or £26 a year, the 

draw will take place monthly at the PPG meeting, the money will be split between the 

winner and CRY.  

 In order to this we will need to set up a separate back account.  

 We will aim to start this from the 1st June. Becky will advertise this to the staff at the 

surgery. 

5. Myles from Barefoot Physiotherapy gave a talk. 

6. Next meeting: 16th May 2018, Dr Ullah will be speaking about Cervical Cancer. 

 

 


